
 
 

 

Tuesday 11th December 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
After our recent Ofsted inspection, the report arrived in school yesterday. I’ve attached a copy of the report 
for you to read and the report is also available on our school website. 
 
I am delighted to inform you that the outcome is that Meridian Community Primary School and Nursery 
continues to be a good school and that safeguarding is effective. 
 
I would like to thank all the fantastic staff and governors who have worked tirelessly over the last four years 
to ensure that Meridian continues to be a good school.  As you will be aware, we are all so determined to 
ensure the best outcomes for the children and this has been recognised by Ofsted. 
 
The children were amazing during the one-day inspection and they were so keen to tell the inspector about 
how much they love school – they were clearly very proud of their achievements.   
 
Finally, I would like to thank all of you too for your ongoing support for Meridian.  It is greatly appreciated.  
We are committed to providing the best learning experiences for our pupils and I know that you as parents 
and carers share that passion with us. 
 
We can all be very proud of Meridian Community Primary School and Nursery and I am pleased that the 
report reflects the great work that we do.   
 
I hope you enjoy reading the report. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Ms C Westcott 
Headteacher 


